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26th September 2022 
 
Denis Naughten T.D. 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ ref: 44567/22 
 
*To ask the Minister for Health the vacant posts by position and community mental health area in 
counties Roscommon, Mayo and Galway in tabular form; the current status of recruitment for each 
position; and if he will make a statement on the matter* 
 
Dear Deputy Naughten, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position; 
 
 

General Support Vacancies 
    

Mayo 1 
Roscommon 1 
  

 Health & Social Care 
Professionals 

   
 Galway 33 

Mayo 12.7 
Roscommon 16 
  

 Management & 
Administrative 

   
 Galway 3 

Mayo 3.8 
Roscommon 4 
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Medical & Dental   

Galway 3.7 
Mayo 1 
Roscommon 1.5 
  

 Nursing & Midwifery 
 Galway 52 

Mayo 21 
Roscommon 16.5 
  

 Patient & Client Care 
   
 Galway 6.6 

Mayo 1 
Roscommon 5.7 
  

 Total 183.5 
 
 
Recruitment Status   
  

 Campaigns to be assigned 3.8 
Campaigns underway 30 
Posts approved 104.83 
Posts at offer stage 29.9 
Sent to HBS 15 
  

 Total 183.53 
 
However many of these posts are temporarily covered through agency staff and overtime.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
___________________________ 
Charlie Meehan 
Head of Mental Health Services 
Community Healthcare West 
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